
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children have been busy preparing for our Easter service in church. The 
children were so brilliant performing their song ‘Spring Chicken’  with their fantastic 
Easter hats and chicks to a very packed church. We were so very proud of them as well 
as their impeccable behaviour in the church. We have also been on spring hunt looking 
for signs of the season and have enjoyed some Easter cooking making chocolate nests.  

We retold the story of ‘We’re going 
on a bear hunt’ by making music. 
Eowyn said “I swung the tube really 
fast and it sounds like the wind.” 


